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Parklet in Great Ormond Street
Installation Notice
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Let us know what you think
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Following consultation in January and February 
2022, during which we received over 200 
responses, the Council has approved the 
installation of a Parklet on Great Ormond Street.

The 'paid-for-parking' bay, to the west of the 
hospital entrance on Great Ormond Street, will be 
suspended on an initial 18-month trial period. 
Great Ormond Street Hospital, as the Parklet 
Sponsor, will be arranging for installation of the 
Parklet.

Construction work will take place between 
Monday 9th May and Friday 13th May. Working 
hours will be: 08:30 am to 5:00 pm. Some noise 
should be expected.

Great Ormond Street Hospital will also be the 
caretaker of the Parklet, and be responsible for its 
upkeep and maintenance.

Information for you

You can provide your views on the Parklet during
the trial period using our commonplace website:

ParkletsAcrossCamden.commonplace.is

You can also share your views on
the Parklet by calling us and asking
for a paper form on 020 7974 4444.

On our website you can also read the decision
report and find out more about other Parklets
across Camden.
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